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Tennessee Valley Authority - 2 - FEB 14 1978 

A copy of the application, and other relevant documents, as they become 
available, will be on file for public inspection. It is requested that 
you have one of your representatives make periodic checks of the material 
available and assure that any revised and supplemental information is 
properly incorporated into the Application, the Final Safety Analysis 
Report and the Environmental Report and that any amendments, reports, 
and letters which you file with us are also available. We will send 
documents you file with us to the local public document rooms.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
0. D. Parr, 

01an D. Parr, Chief 
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3 
Division of Project Management 

cc: Herbert S. Sanger, Jr., Esq.  
General Counsel 
Tennessee Valley Authority 
400 Commerce Avenue, E11B33 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902 

Mr. E. G. Beasley 
Tennessee Valley Authority 
400 Commerce Avenue, W9C 165 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902 

Mr. D. Terrill 
Licensing Engineer 
Tennessee Valley Authority 
303 Power Building 
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401 

Mr. Dennis Renner 
Babcock & Wilcox Company 
P. 0. Box 1260 
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505

ATE * ..... 2/- P S-II

* U. S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE, 1976 - 626-624NRC FORM 318 (9-76) NRCM 0240



Distribution: 
ocket Fi es 

NRC PDR 
Local PDR 

FEB 14 107 NRR Reading 
LWR #3 File 
R. Boyd 

Docket Nos. 50-438 R. DeYoung 
and 50-439 D. Vassallo 

F. Williams 
H. Smith 

Tennessee Valley Authority 0. Parr 
ATTN: Mr. N. 8. Hughes W. Pike 

Manager of Power M. Rushbrook 
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TAbernathy 
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SUBJECT: BELLEFONTE NUCLEAR PLANT APPLICATION ACCEPTANCE REVIEW 

On February 3, 1978, we received your letter dated February 1, 1978, 
tendering your application for operating licenses for the Bellefonte 
Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. The tendered application includes the 
following documents: 

1. Final Safety Analysis Report 

2. Information Pursuant to 10 CFR Section 50.33 of the Commissions 
Rules and Regulations 

3. Environmental Report 

We began an acceptance review on February 6, 1978, to determine the 
completeness -of these documents and expect to complete our review by 
March 7, 1978. Upon completion of our review, we will notify you by 
letter as to the conclusions and arrange a meeting with you to discuss 
these conclusions.  

A copy of your application has been placed in the NRC Public Document 
Room in Washington, D. C., and a local public document room that had 
been established at the Scottsboro Public Library, 1002 South Broad 
Street, Scottsboro. Alabama 35763.
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